
 

 

 

 

 

12th District Newsletter April 2025 from Barb McDaniel, President 
 

Hello 12th District Members. Our April newsletter is a quick reminder concerning 

our Spring Conference. 

 

1. Spring Conference, May 3, 2025 @ Sheldon Fair Grounds.  

a. Location is on the East side of Sheldon.  

i. Stay on Main Street through town, Fair Ground sign will direct 

you. Clear - good luck. 
 

2. Tentative agenda: 

a. Introduce Department President, Becky Meuller. 

b. Election of District President, open to all members in good standing. 

c. Election of First Vice President, open to all members in good 

standing. 

d. Volunteers for additional District Offices. 

e. Endorsement of Betty Stone Second Vice President of Department. 

f. Raffle of Unit Donated Items for District fundraising. 

g. Joint meeting- Legion and Auxiliary for Becky’s Recovery Program. 
 

3. Send in your Spring Conference reservations to Sheldon Unit. Twenty-one 

(21) Units in our District, awesome to see one or two members from each 

unit attending, especially new members. This is a good time to meet new 

friends and get an idea of what The American Legion Auxiliary is about. 

 

Thank you for your help in staffing the 12th District. 
 

Barb McDaniel 

360-551-6059 


